From: Lt-Col. Sir James Scott, Bt.

ROTHERFIELD PARK,
EAST TISTED,
ALTON,
HAMPSHIRE.,
GU34 3QL.

Telephone : TISTED (042058) 204 29th. October 1989

Mrs M. Comber.
The 01ld Cottage.
Frith End.
Bordon.
Hampshire.
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Thank you for your letter of 22nd September with the sad and
long saga of Broxhead Common.

I remember it cropping up many years ago when I was involved
with the Rights of Way.

I am slightly encouraged by paragraph 20/ of the Inspector's
Report where he quotes '"a healthy mutual respect between the
Rights of Way Officer and the objectors. I am passing the
whole correspondence to Mr Colin Bonsey, the Recreation Officer,
for his action.

I do feel most strongly for you all that there should be a
ridable north/south access.



